November 14, 1940

B-460-40

Mr. Forrest C. Allen

Director of Physical Education and Hecreation e A
University of Kansas - &I 7
Lawrence, A&ansas

Dear Doe¢:

Have just received a letter from Ab Young,

President, West Coast Amateur Basketball League, 637 North
Wilcox Avenue, Hollywood, California, and he would like
to have Wellhausen write him immediatelye.

Certainly hope Al cen catch on although the
monetary returnX is not &s much as he has been used to

getting.

Cordia lly yours,

- Glok 7%374

Chuck dyatt

CDH:ea



